
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 1, 2024 
 
 
Melanie Claborn 
3325 Benwater Pl 
St. Charles, MO 63301 
 
SUBJECT:  #6008 RS: St. Louis Assisted Living Solutions LLC 
  Certificate of Need 
 
Dear Ms. Claborn: 
 
On October 1, 2024, the Missouri Health Facilities Review Committee deferred your extension request 
for the above-referenced project to the November 18, 2024 CON meeting. 
 
As a reminder, you are required to submit written Periodic Progress Reports (MO 580-1871) indicating 
the development status of the project.  These reports are due at the end of each six-month period after the 
original issuance of the CON until completion of the project. 
 
If you have questions, please contact the Certificate of Need Program staff.  Thank you for your 
cooperation in the CON process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Representative Ben Baker, Chair 
 
BB/mb 
 
c:  file 

Missouri Health Facilities Review Committee 
P.O. Box 570, Jefferson City, MO  65102 

Voice: (573) 751-6403  Fax: (573) 751-7894   
Website: http://health.mo.gov/information/boards/certificateofneed 
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